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Please ban the scrubbers and take whatever steps are necessary to ensure the rights of orca whales
and aquatic life in the Puget Sound. Orcas do not have a voice to be able to advocate on their own
behalf so we must do all that we can to advocate for them. They are a vital part of our eco-system.
The Pacific Northwest would be void of one of its most cherished resources if they were to
disappear. Thank you for doing the right thing.


